
MCPS ANTIRACIST AUDIT
FAMILY FOCUS GROUPS

We want to hear from you!

INTERESTED IN
PARTICIPATING?

CLICK THIS LINK OR
SCAN THE QR CODE
WITH YOUR PHONE

As a part of the MCPS Antiracist System Audit, MAEC is conducting virtual
focus groups with family members.

WHO?
The focus groups will bring together MCPS family members from across

the county who share similar experiences. They are conducted by
MAEC.

All feedback given will be confidential. 

WHEN, WHERE, & HOW LONG?
The 60–90 minute focus groups will be held virtually through Zoom during May. 

WHY?
To gather family perspectives about how race and racism impact MCPS. 

Your experiences are extremely valuable in helping MCPS address
racism and creating a safe, equitable, and inclusive district. We want

to make sure your views are heard and accurately represented.

Learn more about the 
MCPS Antiracist Audit:

https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/
antiracist/

https://maec.iad1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bejLXVv9HIQ24FU
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/antiracist/

